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D E L I C A T E S S E N

TO OUR RYE RIDGE DELI FAMILY
Since 1969, we have been in the Rye Ridge
Shopping Center, serving our community and
welcoming anyone in search of good food. For
the past 51 years we have kept our doors open
through some very hard times; blackouts,
hurricanes and so much more.
 
I know there is so much uncertainty in the
news today, and many things are beyond our
control. I want to reach out and reassure
everyone of one thing; we aren't going
anywhere.
 
We will all get through this together, just like
we have done, so many times prior.
 
We will remain open for takeout, delivery and
curbside pickup as long as we are legally
allowed to do so.
 
We will continue to serve in a clean, safe, and
sanitary manner as always to ensure the health
& safety of our customers and staff.
 

If you are looking for a great meal with fresh
ingredients, please call us in Rye Brook,
Stamford or Westport. We will meet you
outside or deliver to you whenever you need it
for  FREE  through our website, 
RyeRidgeDeli.com.   You can also order via
GrubHub, UberEats, or Delivery.com. 
 
Anything we have in our store, we can get to
you. We accept credit cardS, which we can
take over the phone, or cash, whichever you
would like. You don't even have to handle the
slip if you don't want to!
 
To all our loyal customers and anyone who
wants to give us a try for the first time ever, we
want you to stay safe, healthy, and we will all
get through this stronger than ever! See you
soon!
 
 Rye Brook NY: 914-937-2131

Stamford CT: 203-322-5333
Westport CT: 203-557-8280


